Professional development and training offered to University Supervisors
The Office of Educational and Clinical Experiences holds on-campus meetings with university supervisors and full-time faculty to review program expectations and assessment. Meetings over the past two years included the following topics: EPP Assessments and the Role of Student Teaching Data; Early Childhood Education Program Expectations; Connections with Student Teaching Seminar in Elementary and Secondary Programs; Health and Physical Education Portfolio and Student Teaching Seminar; Elementary Education Portfolio and Assessment; Secondary Portfolio and Assessment; Role of NCATE/CAEP; Observation Report For Connecticut State Department of Education Training with Student Teaching Evaluation Rubric.  
The Office of Educational and Clinical Experiences has also facilitated technology training workshops on various topics for university supervisors:  Training in using online survey evaluation to report the midterm and final Student Teaching Evaluation Rubric; Training on the use of TK20; Training in the use of technology to facilitate communication with student teacher candidates and cooperating teachers; Training regarding confidentiality and the proper transmission of sensitive data; and SMART Board training at a clinical site conducted by a cooperating teacher.
University supervisor monthly meetings also allow time to share documentation, including observation report summaries, to improve the level of explicit and meaningful feedback to student teacher candidates. Individual meetings with the Director of Clinical and Educational Experiences to review strategies for supervision and to consult on areas for improvement are held when requested by the clinical-based faculty or the Director.  
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